Welcome to a new school year!

I hope your summer vacation was restful despite our uncertain times. | am looking forward to a
great year with our fabulous Sudan Elementary staff, students, and parents. | have missed you,
and I am thrilled to welcome you back!

As we enter this new school year, | want to remind you that our staff will continue to engage in
conversations and actions around safe learning conditions, both for our students and for
ourselves. Despite hiccups and hurdles that will arise, we must always believe in our abilities and
choices to rise above challenges and come out stronger at the end.

It is our mission to help each child feel welcomed and connected while challenging them to grow
in their academic abilities. We would not be here today if we did not believe that teaching can
change a student’s life for the better, and Sudan Elementary is the place to watch it happen! We
invite you to ask questions and to be a part of your child’s education. We love our families and
we are excited to be partners with you.

Again, thank you for allowing us to work with your most valued possession - your child. Our
school is a special place, and we are happy to have you as part of the Sudan Elementary family.

Empowering Students for Success through Sudan PRIDE!
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